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Good morning 
 
Please see our response to your recent tree works application.  The plan attached is for
you to annotate with the location of the tree as per your application, we await return of
this plan so that we can proceed further.  
 
Regards,

 
Jan Ashley-Fenn | Technical Support

 

t: 03450 455 215 | e: planning.trees@scambs.gov.uk
https://www.scambs.gov.uk/planning/
https://www.cambridge.gov.uk/planning

Greater Cambridge Shared Planning: a strategic partnership between Cambridge City and South Cambridgeshire District Councils

 
My working days are Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday.
Find answers to trees and hedgerow questions on the councils website and use the
mapping system to search for TPO’s and conservation areas.
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